
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nurture Class 

Curriculum 

 

Our Nurture sessions will continue to help to develop social 

skills, turn taking and develop ways to manage different 

emotions. 

English, Phonics and Maths will continue to be taught in 

personalised Learning groups. 

Our Topics for this half term are: 

PSHE: Diverse Britain, Computing: Effective Searching, 

Science: uses of everyday materials Music: Round and 

Round, History: The Victorians, RE: Nature and God 

 

 

Polite Requests: 

- Please continue to send 

coats in with your child as we 

will still be using the outside 

areas at break times and 

during our Nurture sessions.  

If possible gloves and hats 

would also be great in their 

bags for the colder days. 

- If you haven’t already done 

so, could you please send in 

wellies to keep in school or in 

their bags as we will be going 

on walks and using the 

outdoors areas throughout 

the term. 

 

Many Thanks 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope you had a lovely Christmas, we had another super 

half term with lots of amazing work produced, some great 

friendships are being formed and the children are continuing 

to flourish.  

Notes: 

We will continue to use class 

Dojo as a means of 

communication.  We will also 

continue to add pictures of 

activities that we have been 

completing in class and our 

outings. 

If you would like to speak to 

me, please feel free to call the 

school on 01782 550202. 

 

 

Physical Education: 

- Our PE sessions will be on a 

Tuesday and Wednesday.  

Please send in appropriate 

footwear on these days.  

School will provide the PE kit.  

Our topics this half term are 

Yoga and gymnastics. 


